
1

Scott McCutchan

To: kyle@celectronics.com
Subject: FCC ID: QPISLROOMTMP00

Mr. Fujimoto,

In order for processing of this application (FCC ID: QPISLROOMTMP00) to continue, the 
following issue(s) will have to be addressed:

1) Please provide a photograph or drawing showing where the FCC ID label will be placed
on the device.

The item(s) indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue
on the above referenced application. Failure to provide the requested
information within 60 days of the original e-mail date may result in
application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also, please note that partial 
responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.

Please upload your response to our electronic filing website using a correspondance number
of "QPISLROOMTMP00-1". 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.

Best regards,

Scott McCutchan
Operations Manager
Compatible Electronics TCB
(714) 579-1489
fax (714) 579-1850
http://www.celectronics.com 
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QPISLROOMTMP00-1

1. The actual page showing the FCC-
ID label already has the dimensions 
showing where it will be placed on 
the EUT. What is shown is the bottom 
portion of the EUT. The EUT label 
would be placed 1.234 inches away 
from the left hand side and 1.437 
inches away from the top. I have 
added a photo after the label to show 
that the drawing represents the 
bottom of the EUT. Please see the 
exhibit "FCC-ID Label Revised"


